
 
 
 
Dear Everyone, 
 
This is our monthly review being sent to all applicants, candidates, 
advisors, and sponsors.  At the beginning of every month, each one 
of you will receive an email giving you an update on the work that 
is being done with our Online Matching System. This email 
includes changes that were made during the prior month and what 
to expect in the months to come.  This email will also give you an 
update on the stats of the database itself and will be used to verify 
that your email address is still current.  An acknowledgement of 
this email is NECESSARY to keep your file active.  You simply need 
to [Reply].  You do not have to do anything else. 
 
At the end of September Rev. Phillip Schanker instructed all BFD 
representatives in the US to start asking members in their area to 
register with this new system.  Through that effort, word of mouth, 
and various postings on the BFA site the word went out and you 
registered.  I have guided many of you through email and also by 
phone.  I am very grateful for your support and your willingness to 
try this new system.  It is my personal belief that we can make it 
work and together we can support our True Parents to accomplish 
the goal of having every person who is eligible for the blessing find 
a match and be blessed.  As you may know, our beloved BCs are taken care of through the BFA website.  So, this new 
system is designed for everyone else. 
 
Within a few days expect to see in your inbox an official announcement about this new matching system. 
 
At this stage, features are constantly discussed between the BFD, users, and I.  Since it is a new service, you, the user, 
are the most important person to give us the feedback we need.  We cannot inform everyone of every advance or 
modification as the system evolves simply because it is too burdensome.  However, we will try to update the tutorials as 
quickly as possible. 
 
The goal of the BFD is to have every eligible applicant fully registered in the database by the end of this year.  It is the 
responsibility of every applicant (along with their matching advisor) to become a candidate.  Matching advisors are 
qualified individual, who closely work with the BFD.  They will help you with the necessary paperwork. 
 
The features that are now in the works concern mostly the matching advisors.  We want to make it easy to search 
through an ever increasing number of candidates.   In the months to come we will also work on including candidates 
from all the other continents. 
 
That is all for now, 
Sincerely, 
Anne-Marie Mylar 
Matching Advisor, BFD – USA 
www.cheon-il-guk.org  

Stats as of October 29, 2010 

Description Sub-Totals Totals 

F  20 31 

M  11 

Japan  1 31 

Moldova  1 

South-Korea  1 

United-Kingdom  1 

United-States  27 

1st Gen, no children 18 31 

1st Gen, w/children 7 

Jacob Children 5 

Associate Member 1 

Registered only 5 31 

Applicant  23 

Candidate  3 
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